From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

To: agenda comments

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda Comments

Date: Monday, June 6, 2022 12:10:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items

Date & Time: 06/06/2022 12:10 pm

Response #: 979 **Submitter ID:** 48087

IP address: 50.200.208.206 **Time to complete:** 1 min., 56 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1

- **1.** (0) Mr.
- **2.** Stephen Boulanger
- **3.** Shoreline
- **4.** (o) Richmond Beach
- **5.** steve.boulanger@gmail.com
- **6.** 06/06/2022
- **7.** Ordinance 967
- **8.** Dear Council Members:

Re: Support for Extending Richmond Beach Saltwater Park

I am writing you today to express my support for expanding and creating access to Richmond Beach from 27th Ave N.W.

My family and I live a few blocks away and have visiting this beach on walks for thirty years. We have walked down 27th Ave N.W. hundreds of times and rarely pass anyone or see anyone parked at the end of the street. When we do encounter someone, we typically know them from the neighborhood.

I am asking with sincerity to continue to negotiate with the owner of this property and exercise the eminent domain if necessary to preserve and make official the public right to access this beach.

Acquiring this beach property would be a tremendous benefit to the environment, the public, and for the people that live on 27th Ave NW.

	Thanks for your consideration in this important matter. Please let me know if you need anything or have questions.
	Thank You Stephen
	Steve.boulanger@gmail.com
9.	(o) Support

Thank you,

City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.